
Kiker Families and Caretakers,

I hope that everyone enjoyed the 3-day weekend! Our arrival and dismissal systems are starting to

get sorted out and soon we will have some fourth grade safety patrol students to help out in the

morning! (4th grade parents - please check your child's folder for the schedule if you signed up!)

Please remember to stay off your cell phones while moving through the car line. Our top priority is

safety!
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